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15th September, 1904.

Dear ir, De Ruseit,

I am in receint cof vour letter of
veastardav's date, and with regard te the attachnent of the
transverss lkhead vlating to the leongitudinal bulkheads I
think that 1t should he rade with double angles not 1685 than
34" x 3% x 10/20%, or 1If the attachnont 18 to be made with
a single angle the size of the same ocught not to he less than
5% x 5% x 13/20%, | B

It i® vervy importent that the strength of the
transverse bulkheads should be naintained with a view to thelr
resistance teo both water pressure and transverses forces
gensrally.

I notice on the bulkhsad plan vou have subnitied
that the seang are marked double riveted, The double riveted
geans are necessary in the case of the leongltudinal hulkheads
but I think the single riveted mseans would be sufiicient for the
tranceverss hulkhsads, You would save & veryv large amcunt of
welzht by having the narrower assanms compared wiih the exira
welsht involved in the mores afflclent attachment to the
lengitudinal bulkheads,

With regard to M¥r, Hunter's mggnniﬁ”iﬁl?’ﬁa@ el 8
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bulkhead liners should be diamond shaped whem | %{Q‘\iﬂiay@l-ﬂgiﬂer
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COPY,

closely svaced, I think that is an irprovenent on the Dparallel

Yours failthfully,
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